
 

The Kimber Academy and 

Zion Conservatory for 

the Performing Arts 

Present A Year with 

Frog and Toad Kids 

Followed by a Family Dance! 
Friday October 17th 7:00pm 

$9.00 per Ticket $25.00 Per Family 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Music by Robert Reale 
Books and Lyrics by 
Willie Reale 

Based on the books by Arnold Lobel 

A Year With Frog And Toad KIDS Is  

presented through special 

arrangement with Music Theatre 

International (MTI). 

 All authorized performance 

materials are also supplied by MTI. 

421 West 54th Street, New York, NY 

10019 Phone: 212-541-4684 Fax: 212-

397-4684 www.MTIShows.com  

 
WWW.Kimber.Academy 

WWW.ZionCPA.com 
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Cast 

Bird/Mole             Savannah Swapp 

Frog                           Ethan Pedersen 

Lizard                        Benjamin Hatch 

Mouse                        Marinda Cummings 

Snail                           Laura Pedersen 

Toad                            Joseph Cummings 

Squirrel 1               Ammon Pedersen 

Squirrel 2               Emma Cummings  

Turtle/Mole          Hellen Bradshaw   

                        

 

 

Directors Note: Jenny Hatch 

These past six weeks during the Musical 

Theatre Elective Class at the Kimber 

Academy in Cedar City we learned Music 

Theory, A Variety of Dances (including The 

Waltz, Foxtrot, West Coast Swing, An 

Israeli Folk Dance, and the children’s 

favorite, The Chicken Dance), We spent time 

on ear training, and played many fun 

theatrical and dance games! 

It has been a blast putting together A Year 

with Frog and Toad Kids.  The children are 

mostly beginners in Musical Theatre and 

they have spent countless hours memorizing 

lines and songs, working hard on 

choreography, and they all helped gather 

together props, scenery, and costumes for 

the show. 

Special Thanks go to Rebecca Pedersen for 

helping behind the scenes and to the Kimber 

Academy for hosting the first show 

produced in partnership with the Zion 

Conservatory for the Performing Arts! 

Thank you for joining us tonight. 

 

 

  

 

 

 


